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The mission of the Health & 
Rescue Foundation is to promote 

the welfare of the breed by 
providing funding for research, 

education, and rescue. 

  
 

You are the PBGV Foundation! When you 
make a donation to the Foundation, you 
become a stakeholder in our mission. You 
help PBGVs remain a healthy, active breed. 
You ensure that every puppy has the chance 
for a bright future. 

Please visit our website to learn more about 
what we – and you – are doing. 

https://www.pbgvhrf.org/ 

There you can . . . 

• Read annual reports, financial statements, and meeting minutes. 

• Review health initiatives: the health survey, reimbursements for 
POAG testing and eye exams, and the blood draw. 

• Learn about the Linden Tucker Bell Genetic Diversity Study. 

• Smile at the stories of PBGVs that were rescued and placed in forever 
homes thanks to you. 

• Be amazed at everything the Breed Preservation Committee has 
accomplished. 

• View the canine health studies on epilepsy, Cushing’s disease, 
periodontal disease, diabetes mellitus, osteoarthritis, and pancreatitis 
that were supported in 2021 by your donations. 

• And see all of the ways that you can donate to this wonderful cause! 

Are you interested in joining the Foundation Board of Directors? 
Please get in touch. I will send you notices of our telephone conference 
calls. We ask that you participate in several calls before submitting a 
letter asking to join. Members of the Board serve two-year terms and 
are elected every Spring. We are always looking for people with 
experience in accounting, communication, fundraising, canine or 
human health, marketing, or website design. There are many way that 
you can help the PBGV community. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 


